
Currently there are no job openings.  The City’s policy is not to accept unsolicited 
resumes or applications.  You may reapply when a job vacancy is advertised.  The City 
places job openings with the State Employment Office, advertises in our local World 
Newspaper, and posts the job announcement on our web site.   


